
Dear Premier O'Farrell, Mr Owen, Mr Baumann and Planning Minister Hazzard 

 

I do not support another new coal terminal in Newcastle. Please do everything you can to protect community health 

and the environment. This terminal should not proceed. 

 

I would appreciate acknowledgement of my concern. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


